
Reception News 

We have been talking about our classroom rules this week. As part of our 

Superhero topic for this half term, we read the story Supertato and were 

introduced to Evil Pea. Evil Pea has been breaking the rules all week so we 

have been showing him how to make the right choices.  

We have been harvesting the fruit and vegetables from our garden and we 

enjoyed giving them a good scrub! Maybe next week we’ll eat them for 

snack… 

We took part in ScootFit on Thursday and we had so much fun! 

Take a look at our photos  

Reminders from Miss Davies… 

We have noticed that a large number of children are really struggling to put 

their coats on and also put on/take off their jumpers. Turning sleeves the 

right way is also a struggle at the moment. Of course we are always there 

to help the children but if you could have a big push at home, teaching your 

child how to do this, it would be hugely helpful. 

Water bottles – We have had several water bottles leak in bags this week. 

Please carry them separate to bookbags! 

Plastic wallets – remember to send them every day, even if they’re empty.  

 

See you all next week  


